
ECOSOC Decision 2001/321 
 
  Further consideration of the annual overview report of 

the Administrative Committee on Coordination 
 

 At its 45th plenary meeting, on 24 October 2001, the Economic 
and Social Council: 

 (a) Took note of the annual overview report of the 
Administrative Committee on Coordination1 and agreed to the change 
of the name of the Administrative Committee on Coordination to the 
United Nations System’s Chief Executives Board for Coordination, 
without the change in its mandate, 

 (b) Requested the Administrative Committee on Coordination to 
submit a comprehensive report on the reform of its machinery to the 
Council at its next session, bearing in mind the relevant reports of the 
Committee for Programme and Coordination. 

 

                                                         
 1  E/2001/55. 


